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A march of ‘evacuees’ was
the opening event of a
programme of commem-
orations to mark the 80th
anniversary of D-Day in
Dornoch last Thursday.

Members of the Young
Curators Club at Dornoch
museum Historylinks
dressed up as World War
Il evacuees and gathered
at Dornoch War Memorial
along with others.

A lone piper played be-
fore leading a march from
the memorial to Cathedral

Green. On the Green they
were joined by members of

-other youth organisations.
A short open-air ser--

vice. was held by Rev
Simon Scott, priest in
charge at St Finnbarr’s
Scottish Episcopal Church,
Dornoch. '

The -bells of Dornoch
Cathedral, St Finnbarr’s
and Dornoch school rang
out for five minutes for
peace.

The International
Tribute and the Act of
Remembrance was read; a
lamp of peace was lit; and
a wreath laid.

The members of the Young Curators Club in front of the Anderson
Memorial Drinking Fountain on Cathedral Green and, with others,
Members of Dornoch museum Historylinks’ Young Curators Club
gather with others at Dornoch War Memorial.

Sutherland Lord-Lieutenant,
centre, with Neil Dalton,
chairman of East Sutherland
Rescue Association, and Cath
Macangus, provost of Dornoch.
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o
A piper leads the march from Dornoch War

®8 Memorial, past the Eagle Hotel, left, and on to
Cathedral Green.




